
 

 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE –PUBLIC INVOLVEMENT PLAN MEETING #2 

Solberg-Hunterdon Airport Master Planning Process 

Wednesday February 5, 2025   6:00 – 8:00 pm 

Readington Middle School 

Solberg-Hunterdon Airport (N51) will host an second public information session on Wednesday, February 
5, 2025, from 6:00 PM – 8:00 PM, at Readington Middle School as part of the airport’s Master Planning 
Process.  

The Solberg-Hunterdon Airport is in the process of developing an updated Airport Master Plan and Airport 
Layout Plan (ALP), which will help develop a vision for the future of the airport. The Airport Master Plan is 
being prepared in accordance with Federal Aviation Administration (FAA) guidance and is principally 
funded by New Jersey State DOT grants. This public meeting will serve as an opportunity for the 
community to learn about the Airport Master Plan process and provide input to the project progress.  

The Airport’s last Master Plan and ALP were completed in September 1997. In the intervening 26 years, 
there have been many changes to the Airport, the surrounding community, and the aviation industry. 
This has motivated the Airport to pursue this master planning effort to ensure that the Airport is 
prepared to accommodate future demand, while optimizing the use of its resources and ensuring that it 
continues to be a good economic and environmental neighbor in the Readington Township, Hunterdon 
County, and Central New Jersey communities. 

Your participation will provide a valuable contribution to the preparation of the Airport Master Plan. We 
encourage you to join us, and we welcome your continued participation in the master planning process. 

Please note that admission will begin at 6:00 pm. Both printed and digital comment forms will be available. 
Seating will be limited.  Information stations will be setup for the public to walk from station to station to 
learn about the current progress and provide feedback.   

In event of a school closing due to inclement weather, the meeting will be postponed to February 12th 
2025 at the same time. Please check the Solberg website and Facebook page for any changes from the 
original scheduled date if the weather is questionable.  

 


